
Tuscola Township Planning Commission 
approved Minutes March 9,2016 

Meeting was called to order at 7:00P.M. by chairperson, Thelma Bushong. 
Members present were Larry Kern, John Bishop, Gerald Peterson and Sarah 
Barber. Carol Smith was absent due to surgery. Larry Kern, John Bishop 
and Gerald Peterson were sworn in by Township Clerk Michelle Hicks for a 
3 year term. Feb. minutes were approved as read. 

Sarah Barber presented Township meeting notes. Thelma Bushong passed 
out Master Plan Booklets 2015. Questions that had been sent to Spicer 
Engineering from the Feb. meeting were answered by Rob Eggers and 
discussed. 

Meeting adjourned at 8:45PM 
Respectfully submitted, 

Larry Kern, acting secy. 

Typed by Carol Smith, secy .. 
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